## THE UNIVERSITY OF NORTH CAROLINA

DEPARTMENT OF PHILOSOPHY

3

May 12, 1960

Professor Jose Ferrater Mora Department of Philosophy Bryn Mawr College Bryn Mawr, Penn.

Dear Professor Ferrater:

Thank you for your letter and for the invitation to lecture at Bryn Mawr. I am replying immediately in accordance with your request for a quick answer. I am most pleased to accept the invitation. My preference would be Thursday, December 1. I'll be happy to present a talk on some phase of existential philosophy. The exact title can be stated later.

I'm looking forward to the lecture and to the opportunity of seeing you once again. I'm sure we will be in touch with each other between now and December so that details of ecsdule can be arranged.

With thanks once more for your very kind offer, and with good wishes and regards,

Sincerely,

Municy Naturel

16-v- 60. \_ ...

Maurice Natanson

17-X-60